
 

North Boulder Little League  PO Box 1827, Boulder, CO 80306-1827  www.nbll.com 
 

BY EMAIL 

February 2, 2023 

Epic Water Filters 
ATTN: Joel Stevens 

Dear Joel, 

Thank you for your generous decision to sponsor North Boulder Little League (NBLL) 
for the 2023 season!  Your gift will help us continue to offer affordable Little League 
baseball to the hundreds of children ages 5-14 who participate each year in NBLL. 

This invoice will confirm the amount of your sponsorship and provide payment 
details.  We appreciate your payment by February 17, 2023 or as soon as practicable. 

Donation Amount:   $1,000.00 
NBLL EIN (Federal I.D.#): 84-1160764 

Please make your check payalbe to North Boulder Little League and mail it to: 

North Boulder Little League 
ATTN: Kirk Fronckiewicz 
P.O. Box 1827 
Boulder CO 80306-1827 

To pay by wire or credit card, please contact me at sponsorship@nbll.com. 

Thank you again, and please feel free to contact me if you have any questions! 

Best regards, 

 
Jim Butterworth 
NBLL Board of Directors - Sponsorship Director  


